
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
February 7, 2022 
 
 
Roberto J. Torres, M.S. 
Acting Branch Chief 
Materials Licensing and Decommissioning Branch 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region IV 
1600 East Lamar Boulevard 
Arlington, TX 76011-4511 
 
 
Ref: NRC Request for Additional Information 
 License Renewal 
 33-27066-01 
 
 
Dear Roberto Torres: 
 
This letter is in reference to your email dated February 4, 2022 requesting additional information for our license 
renewal.  
 
Material Testing Services is requesting storage and/or use of licensed material at temporary job sites of licensee 
anywhere in the United States where the NRC maintains jurisdiction. 
 
We will develop, implement, and maintain procedures for ensuring accountability of licensed materials at all 
times. 
 
We will store records required by the NRC at 3001 North Broadway in Minot, ND.  These records will be made 
available for review during NRC inspections. 
  
Sincerely, 
MATERIAL TESTING SERVICES, LLC 

       
Steven Wald,  
President/RSO  



From: Steve Wald
To: Torres, Roberto
Subject: [External_Sender] Re: NRC request for additional information
Date: Monday, February 07, 2022 11:09:22 AM
Attachments: Request for Additional Information for License 33-27066-01 Renewal.pdf

See attached letter addressing the requested information.
 
Thank you.
 
Steve Wald, PE
Material Testing Services, LLC
PO Box 634
Minot, ND 58702
swald@srt.com
www.materialtestingservicesnd.com
701-852-5553
fax 701-839-4045

From: Torres, Roberto
Sent: Friday, February 04, 2022 3:40 PM
To: swald@srt.com
Subject: NRC request for additional information

Mr. Wald, President and RSO:
 
The NRC has completed the technical review of your application to renew NRC license 33-
27066-01, and three deficiencies were identified. Please submit by reply email as a pdf file
a signed and dated letter with the following information.
 

1. Request storage and/or use of licensed material at temporary job sites of the
licensee anywhere in the United States where the NRC maintains jurisdiction.
 

2. The following commitment was omitted in the license renewal application. It is listed
in Appendix B of NUREG-1556, Volume 1, revision 2. Provide the following
statement: “We will develop, implement, and maintain procedures for ensuring
accountability of licensed materials at all times.”
 

3. Indicate the physical address where the licensee will store records required by the
NRC, and state that these records will be made available for review during NRC
inspections.

 
Thank you for your cooperation.
 
 
Roberto J. Torres, M.S.
Acting Branch Chief
Materials Licensing and Decommissioning Branch
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region IV
1600 East Lamar Boulevard
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Arlington, TX 76011-4511
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